
 

The Eastern Bay Oyster Siting Survey 

The Eastern Bay and its tributaries provide commercial and recreational opportunities to many. 
These waters are also populated by countless wild species, including many economically 
important fisheries. Many people call this area their home or have other reasons to feel 
connected to the area. Efforts to restore and support wild oyster populations and oyster 
aquaculture will help ensure the bounty provided by these waterways and the health of wild 
populations into the future. However, these efforts involve complex decisions with sometimes 
competing interests, opinions, and goals. The working group has developed a survey to solicit 
opinions from a broad group of stakeholders regarding the siting of future oyster restoration 
activities and oyster aquaculture in the Eastern Bay. By participating in this survey, you make 
your voice heard and directly contribute to the process of siting oyster restoration and 
aquaculture in the Eastern Bay. Specifically, the data gathered from this exercise will be used to 
represent the public’s preference for siting oyster restoration activities and oyster aquaculture. 
We encourage all who consider themselves stakeholders of the Eastern Bay to participate and 
hope to capture the opinions of as diverse a group as possible. 

 

Scan the code below with your smartphone or follow the link to access the survey: 

 

 

https://www.seasketch.org/easternbay/surveys/443/0 

https://www.seasketch.org/easternbay/surveys/443/0


 

 


